
From: Brad Bingham
To: Linton, Ron
Cc: Jennifer Ortega; Daniel Lattin; Randy Whicker
Subject: [External_Sender] Clarification to HMC"s SERP LAR RAI response dated January 11, 2021 (ADAMS Accession No.

ML21015A588)
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 4:07:35 PM

Mr. Linton,
 
Homestake Mining Company of California (HMC) is clarifying our referenced request for additional
information response regarding “RSO or equivalent” training and qualifications.   HMC will adhere to
our Materials License SUA-1471 requirements as stated in License Condition 21: “The radiation
protection administrator who is responsible for conducting the site radiation safety program, shall
possess the minimum qualifications as specified in Section 2.4.1 of Regulatory Guide 8.31,
‘Information Relevant to Ensuring that Occupational Radiation Exposures at Uranium Mills will be As
Low As Reasonably Achievable.’ “
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Respectfully,
 
Brad R. Bingham, Closure Manager
Homestake Mining Company- Grants, NM
Mailing Address: PO Box 98, Hwy 605, Grants, NM  87020
Physical Address: 560 Anaconda Road, Route 605, Milan, NM 87021
bbingham@homestakeminingcoca.com
Office: 1-505-287-4456 ext. 35   Fax: 1-505-287-9974
Mobile: +1-505-290-8019
 
 

mailto:bbingham@homestakeminingcoca.com
mailto:Ron.Linton@nrc.gov
mailto:Jennifer.Ortega@barrick.com
mailto:dlattin@barrick.com
mailto:randywhicker@ergoffice.com
mailto:bbingham@barrick.com

